
From: Jane Amberg [mailto:Jane201@comcast.net] 

Sent: Sunday, August 30, 2015 12:48 PM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3 

Cc: yayadiatta@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

Subject: Lot Lines 

 

Councilman Tolbert and Mr. Diatta, 

 

I am writing to express my objection to the changing of the lot lines on the property in the 1900 block of 

Fairmount Ave.  To do this to accommodate one property owner is not what the city should be doing.  

The owner was aware of the lot line configuration when they purchased the property, and should 

respect it now when they want to build their new home. 

 

This will likely only create more problems when one or both of the homes are for sale down the road, 

and is certainly setting a bad precedent for future home building and property maintenance issues in the 

city. 

 

We seem to have enough problems in the Mac-Groveland neighborhood with tear-downs, oversize 

remodels, etc. that you should not be adding more ways to complicate the process for current residents 

and potential new homeowners. 

 

See you Sept. 2. 

 

Jane Amberg 

201 Woodlawn Ave. 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 


